PROVINCE OF QUEBEC
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH

PUBLIC NOTICE

DEPOSIT OF THE ASSESSMENT ROLL FOR THE FINANCIAL YEARS OF
2015-2016-2017

Notice is hereby given that the three year assessment roll for the immovable
properties of the Municipality of the Township of Wentworth for the financial year
beginning January 1%t 2016 has been deposited at the municipal office situated at
114 Louisa Road, Wentworth on September 15" 2015 and anyone interested
may consult the roll at the office during regular business hours.

In accordance with Article 74 of an Act Respecting Municipal Taxation
concerning the second financial year of the assessment roll to which the roll
applies, notice is also given that anyone wishing to contest an application for
review as to the accuracy, the presence or absence of an inscription on the roll
on the ground that the assessor has not made a modification according to
articles 174 or 174.2 in accordance with an Act Respecting Municipal Taxation,
this request must be filed within the year the event took place to justify the
request for a modification.

Such a request must be filed using the prescribed form by Ministerial by-law for
this purpose. Otherwise in default of using this form, it will be considered as if it
was not filed. This form may be obtained from the Assessment Department at
the MRC of Argenteuil, situated at 430 Grace in Lachute, J8H 1M6. Also anyone
wishing to obtain additional information concerning a modification can do so by
communicating with the Assessment Department at the M.R.C. of Argenteuil by
phoning at (450) 562-2474.

Given at Wentworth this 215t day of September 2015.
Natalie Black M
General Manager, Secretary-Treasurer.



